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Entry to school 

A reminder that we request all children to follow the one way system into school. It allows 

parents to enter and exit more easily and staff can monitor children as they enter when only 

coming in from one direction. We ask that in a morning you enter through the middle gates and 

parents then leave through the main gate. Please can parents also be reminded that although 

the school gate doesn’t close until 8.55am, school begins at 8.50am and activities will begin in 

school from this time. Children will receive late minutes from 8.55am onwards. 

 

Uniform 

Please be reminded of our uniform policy here. Hoodies are only to 

be worn on PE days and children will be asked to remove them in 

the classroom if they are worn on a non-PE day. There is also an 

increase in children wearing jewellery. Children should not be 

wearing fashion necklaces and only stud earring are allowed - this 

is for safety reasons.  

Easter 

Your child will bring home some Easter competitions this evening. 

 

Wraparound Care 

There is still time to show interest in becoming a childminder in the area. Please get in touch if 

this would be of interest to you.  

 

Support 

Please find below links to support groups: 

 

Early Help support: East Riding Early Help   

The teams offer a range of activities and services for children, young people and their families 

offering the right help at the right time so that families are resilient, feel confident, safe, healthy 

and happy. Our services include the following: 

• Information and advice 

• Additional family support and services and activity sessions that are free and for all 

children and families 

• Intensive family support for families who may need additional support to get through a 

difficult time. 

Domestic Violence: East Riding Domestic Violence Support   

Mental Health and Wellbeing: East Riding Support  

 

 

http://www.dunswellacademy.co.uk/
http://dunswellacademy.co.uk/parents/uniform/
https://www.eastriding.gov.uk/living/children-and-families/early-help-and-prevention/
https://www.eastriding.gov.uk/living/crime-and-community-safety/domestic-violence/domestic-violence-adult-services/
https://www.eastridinghealthandwellbeing.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     

 

SPRING TERM 2025 

Wednesday 12th March - Class 3 production. Dress rehearsal for parents and toddlers at 

9.30am and 2.15pm. More details to follow. 

Thursday 27th and Friday 28th March- Year 4 residential 

Thursday 3rd April - Easter Assembly at the Sports Hall at 9.15am. All welcome. This will 

include a performance from the children who attend Music Box sessions in school. 

Thursday 3rd April - School closes for Easter 

Tuesday 22nd April - School opens for Summer Term 1 

  

We strongly recognise the part which parents play in their child’s education.  We can work 

together as a partnership to ensure that we all promote high standards of learning, behaviour 

and attitudes towards school so that all children can be the very best. 

 

Yours sincerely 

     

Catherine Burrell    Alison Oxtoby 

Head of School    Executive Head Teacher 

All school letters, news and events calendar can be found on the school’s website: www.dunswellacademy.co.uk 
 


